
Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Illegal Mining Complaint Received 7/31/19
Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us> Mon, Aug 12, 2019 at 11:41 AM
To: bradjacobson4482@gmail.com

Hi Brad,

Per our recent phone conversation, I'm attaching a copy of the anonymous complaint we received on 7/31/2019 regarding
suction dredging that occurred in Beaver Creek on West Magnolia USFS property.

As I described on the phone, my agency must follow up on an illegal mining complaint to determine whether a permit or
prospecting Notice of Intent is required.

I plan to conduct an inspection of the site along with Mike Johnson of USFS on Wed, 8/14. We plan to meet at 9:30 am in
the small parking area just south of Co Hwy 132, approximately 1 mile west of Peak to Peak Hwy (see attached screen
capture of meeting point). It would be good if you or a representative could be present for the inspection to explain the
activities that occurred. 

You can contact me on my mobile the day of the inspection at: 303-945-9014.

In the mean time, feel free to contact me at the office # below with any questions.

Thanks,

Amy Eschberger
Environmental Protection Specialist

O: 303.866.3567 x 8129 | F: 303.832.8106 | C: 303.945.9014
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
Amy.Eschberger@state.co.us  | http://www.mining.state.co.us
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